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  Loud Shirt Day 

Loud Shirt Day 
Last Friday the SRC held Loud Shirt Day. It was a 
huge success! There were ‘Loud’ shirts all round. We 
enjoyed hotdogs and poppers for lunch. We raised 
$56.70 to go towards a water well in Africa.  
Thank you to everybody who participated.  
By Ruby McDonall—SRC President 
 
Sydney Excursion 
Less than two weeks until some of us head off to 
Sydney. It would be appreciated if all monies could 
be finalised by Monday 21st November. 
 
Marimba Practice 
We had a successful practice at Kentucky 
yesterday. We now know what we need to 
concentrate on to improve our skills. 
 
Beat Box Excursion—Thursday 24th Nov. 
While some of us are in Sydney the rest of the 
school have been invited to Nowendoc to attend a 
musical performance “Beatbox”.  Mrs Kaberry and 

Mrs Cross will transport the children. 
Please return the attached permission 
note if your child will be attending. We 
will be leaving at 9.45am to join in with 
morning tea, followed by games rotations 
and then the musical performance. We will 
be back by 3pm. Lunch & morning tea will 
be available for purchase. Prices in next 
week’s newsletter. 
 
Photos—Thursday 17th Nov. 
Just a reminder that school photos are 
next Thursday morning. Could children 
please be in their full summer uniform for 
these photos. 
 
Thank you Diane Crowe 
On the back of this note are some photos 
of our marimba busking that were taken 
by a photography student. She kindly sent 
us a letter with  enclosed photos, which 
we thought was a lovely gesture. Turn 
over to see how  wonderful our students 
looked. 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

Talent 
Quest  
contestants  



Student of the Week 
Georgia Payne 

For her improved application to 
marimba playing 

Calendar Dates  
 Tuesday 18th October till 15th November—

Kinder Orientation whole days 
 Thursday 17th November - School Photos 
 Wednesday 23rd– Monday 28th November - 

Sydney Excursion 
 Thursday 24th November - ‘Beat Box’ at 

Nowendoc  
 Monday 28th November for 10 days -  
    Intensive swimming program 
 Monday 12th December - Presentation 

Lifetime Distributors—the Book People have 
left a new selection of books available for sale 
at the school. Come in for a look if you wish. 
Orders must be in by  
 Wednesday 16 November 2011. 

Busking in Tamworth 


